
 
 

Have you completed your “Preventing Harassment on Campus” training yet?  

“Preventing Harassment on Campus” is the first module in the campus wide ‘Culture of 
Respect’ initiative. Anyone who receives this email is expected to complete the module. 
It will take about an hour of your time. Refer to the following job aid for instructions: 
http://wayne.edu/hr/onboarding/materials/login_job_aid.pdf   

You have until Wednesday, October 31st to complete the training.   

• For technical support/questions, please contact the C&IT Helpdesk at (313) 577-
4778 or helpdesk@wayne.edu. 
 

• For questions regarding the WSU policies prohibiting harassment and 
discrimination, please contact the Office of Equal Opportunity at (313) 577-2280. 

Thank you. 

Office of Equal Opportunity 

www.oeo.wayne.edu  

Division of Human Resources 

www.wayne.edu/hr  

“Because a culture where everyone is respected, included and welcome is not only the 
right thing to do, it also helps create an environment that is collaborative, productive, 
and most of all, enjoyable.” 

- Allan Gilmour, President 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://wayne.edu/hr/onboarding/materials/login_job_aid.pdf
mailto:helpdesk@wayne.edu
http://www.oeo.wayne.edu/
http://www.wayne.edu/hr

